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         Thursday 4th September 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We hope that your child has started to settle into Year 1. We have been impressed with 
how they have been coming into the classroom, and they are starting to form new 
friendships and connections which is great to see.  
 
We have made the decision to ask the children to come in their PE kits on a Wednesday 
and then just add their Forest School clothes over their PE kits for Forest School. The 
children will then return home in their PE kits having put their Forest School clothes 
back in their bags.  
 
On Wednesday 24th September they will be having their school photographs taken so will 
need to come into school in their school uniform. On that day they will only need their 
Forest School clothes.  
 
Today we have sent all Year 1 children home with a reading book and their new diary. 
Please remember to fill in the diary and aim for your child to read to you four times a 
week, we will check this every Monday and reading Challenge certificates will be given 
on Fridays. 
The Year 1 children have now been moved to their new classes on Doodle Maths and as 
our welcome letter explained they can now access the three other Doodle platforms – 
English, Spell and Times Tables. Please let us know if you have any issues with this.  
 

Please contact us if you have any queries or questions.  
Thank you for your continued support,  
Year One Team 
 
Miss Cook – Sherwood Forest 
ocook@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 
 

Mrs Merrygold and Mrs Grant  
kmerrygold@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 
sgrant@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 
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